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Subject: RE: Hot Rod Tattoos
From: David Ball <davidball@ballminorcpa.com>
Date: Wed, Nov 28, 2018 12:07 pm
To: "mikekotlarek@hotrodstudioz.com" <mikekotlarek@hotrodstudioz.com>
Attach: image001.jpg

I think that would be fine Mike. | assume you are planning to pay for this?
Also, make sure it would be easily removed if we ever needed to.
Thanks

David W. Ball, CPA
Ball & Minor, CPA, PA
919-552-1120

% Certified Public Accountants

1001 Procure Street, Suite 101
Fuguay Varina, NC 27526

Click Here to send me secure emails

From: mikekotlarek@hotrodstudioz.com [mailto:mikekotlarek@hotrodstudioz.com]
Sent: 11/28/2018 2:03 PM

To: David Ball

Subject: Hot Rod Tattoos

Hey David,

Earlier this year I had talked about doing some upgrade to the shop.

One of the things we came up with is a patio deck outside for our clients to sit and enjoy while
they are waiting. I think with Marcos coming it would be welcomed and our business can
benefit from possible walk in traffic by customers waiting for pizzas and what not.

I attached some pictures and references of what I am thinking of as far as design. It will just

be a platform patio in front of our store.

The area is approximately 10' x 10".

Can you present it to the rest of your partners for approval.

Thanks so much.

Regards,

Mike Kotlarek




